LADIES AUXILIARY
TEXAS SOCIETY
SONS OF THE
AMERICAN
REVOLUTION

Ladies Auxiliary

VOLUME 7 ISSUE 3

SUMMER 2017



This summer you may have gone to the NSSAR 127th Congress in Knoxville. If you missed it, here are some pictures from Jane Cohen and Barbara Stevens. See you in Galveston, October 13-15!





Above: Texas Ladies at First Lady's Luncheon Top Right: Sylvia Marr, Jane Cohen, Carol Radcliff and Pat Taylor

Middle left: Mary-Claire Beard and Dianne Jones

Middle right: Wanda White Bottom: Barbara Stevens





Officers 2017-2018

Catherine Massey: President Gloria Gibson: Vice President Mary Claire Beard: Treasurer

Mindy Lovell: Secretary

Pat Taylor: Chaplain

Sue Lenes: Parliamentarian Meg Anderson: Historian Join our closed Facebook page.
Just follow the link on the left.
See and share photos,
information and questions with
other Ladies Auxiliary members.
Check out the Photo Directory.
Send your photo to
meg981@sbcglobal.net and you
will be added to the directory.